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BIS/HO/GSD/Circular lOTl 12022

3LMay2022

BUBEA.U OF tNptAry SrANpAqqs
(General Services Department)

fu-rcrBeuraB
Subject: Tg maintain, hvgiene and cleanliness at BlS, Hq

It has been noticed that during lunch time officers and staff take

food plates with them from canteen and do not deposit the same to

canteen. Used plates are kept in the corridors, stairs and in the department.

This type of practice is not appropriate from view point of hygiene and

cleanliness.

2. Accordingly, all the Heads of the Departments at BIS, Hes are

requested to instruct their staff to deposit the used plates in canteen after

having their food and not to keep the plates in corridors, stairs and in the

department.

sd/_
(N. Ravi Shankar)

Director (GSD)
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